	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 24th July.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.



· The Royal Welsh Show in Powys, Mid Wales.
· Introduction Meeting with the Association of Police and Crime Commissioners Chief Executive.
· Only Boys Allowed Event, St Asaph Cathedral.








                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales	
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